
July 29, 2020 

To Whom It May Concern: 

D &D Engineering, Inc. is authorized by the City of Inglewood in matters pertaining to the acquisition of 

existing and proposed underground substructure maps showing size and location of all facilities and/or 

utilities within the limits of Century and 103'd, and Freeman and Doty. The information is required for 

the purpose of creating construction drawings for underground utilities to proposed developments in 

the vicinity. 


